

Tammin CWA Branch Post Office Tammin WA 6409 4<sup>th</sup> February, 2024

The C.E.O Shire of Tammin, P O Box 53 Tammin WA 6409

Dear Joanne,

As the Tammin CWA Branch will be celebrating our 85<sup>th</sup> Birthday on 18<sup>th</sup> April, we were hoping you would be able to assist us towards our raffles, to raise funds for any worthwhile causes in the district and to help make our Birthday a memorable one.

Yours faithfully,

Pat Bell

President

Tammin CWA Branch

Patricis Bell

048 077 487

Barbara Gilchrist

Secretary